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Important Information about your MassHealth Benefits 

Dear MassHealth Member or Member Representative, 

In November 2020, the federal government told states to change the coverage of some members from 
MassHealth to a Medicare Savings Program. Recently, the federal government provided new guidance 
and, because of that, MassHealth is restoring your [MH coverage type] back to the date it was closed. 

What this means for you   

When MassHealth restores your MassHealth coverage, you will still keep your Medicare Savings Program. 
This means you will get both your MassHealth coverage and Medicare Savings Program benefits.  

If you don’t want MassHealth or if you have questions, call us immediately at (855) 862-7769 or  
TDD/TTY: 711. If we do not hear from you, your MassHealth coverage will be restored. 

If you have questions about how to get help paying for your out-of-pocket medical costs when you didn’t 
have MassHealth, you can call the number above. 

If you think MassHealth made a mistake or you disagree with the change, you can appeal (ask for a change 
in) the decision. Read How to Ask for a Fair Hearing that came with this letter. 

 

If you have questions, call us at (855) 862-7769 or TDD/TTY: 711. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
MassHealth 

  

Commonwealth of Massachusetts 

P.O. Box 4405 

Taunton, MA  02780 
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